
 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

LIBRARY BOARD MEETING 

FERNDALE AREA DISTRICT LIBRARY 

Saturday, December 28, 2024 

at  5:00 p.m. 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD AT: 

FERNDALE AREA DISTRICT LIBRARY 

222 EAST NINE MILE ROAD, FERNDALE, MICHIGAN 

 
The Library Board of the Ferndale Area District Library will hold a special meeting on Saturday, 
December 28, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. at the Library, 222 East Nine Mile Road, Ferndale, Michigan, 
48220.   The purposes of the special meeting will be to hold final interviews with candidates for 
the position of Library Director.  This notice is posted in compliance with the OMA and the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services who are planning to attend the 
meeting should notify the Interim Library Director, Kricket Hoekstra, at (248) 546-2504 within a 
reasonable time in advance of the meeting. 

Dated: December 23 2024    ___________________________ 

      Kricket Hoekstra, Interim Director 
      222 East Nine Mile Road, Ferndale, MI  48220. 
      (248) 546-2504 
   


